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INVITATION
for the Executive Board of the Union of the Baltic Cities

On behalf of the City Koszalin as well as my own | have the pleasure to invite you to the UBC
Executive Board Meeting which will be held in Koszalin, Poland on the 4 October 2012.

The detailed schedule of the stay to Koszalin will be presented to you later. If you have any
questions, please contact Joanna Wilczek, Department for Development and Foreign
Cooperation, +48 94 348 87 97, joanna.wilczek@um.man.koszalin.pl.

| hope the UBC Executive Board Meeting will be successful and you will enjoy your stay in
our city.

Looking forward to hearing from you scon,
| am staying with best regards
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